On Thursday, May 28th, 2020 at about 11:35
pm, a WWD was reported traveling NB in the
SB lanes of US-61 near MM 32. ISP was unable
to locate the WWD. There are no cameras in
this area.

Based on this information, the most likely entry
points are 1A-16 and 175th St. The WWD likely
self-corrected within a few miles, before
reaching Burlington.




